The Roy Yamaguchi Memorial trophy
was presented for the first time at the
Women’s World Championships. Roy
Yamaguchi wasa memorable and important
person not only to the Japanese Yachting
Association, but also to SCIRA.

In 1956, he was instrumental in organiz-
ing the Tokyo Bay Fleet, Japans first Snipe
fleet, and was the first Japanese person to
participate in the 18th World Championship
in Cascais, Portugal with Mr. Fujiya
Matsumoto as hiscrew. The Tokyo Bay fleet
has produced many great sailors since then,
all who have supported the Japanese Yacht-
ing Association and are still active today as
International Judges and leading yachtsmen
of Japan.

In 1959, SCIRA recognized Mr.
Yamaguchi’sleadershipandloyalty by elect-
ing him to the Board of Governors. Roy
created the All Japan Snipe Class Champi-
onship and later introduced the first Dragon
boats to Japan in 1958. He continued to
promote sailing in Japan by producing 8
Finns in preparation for the 1960 Olympic
Games, donating them to universities.
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In 1963, he died at the early age of 42. He
had constructeda 5.5 meter boat for the 1964
Olympic Games, and Fujiya Matsumoto car-
ried out his wish, naming the boat “Roy”
and competing in those Games.

The Japanese Snipe Class and SCIRA is
extremely proud to have the Women’s World
Perpetual Trophy named after Mr. Roy
Yamaguchi. Mrs. Motoko Matsumoto was
responsible for commissioning the artist to
design and craft the beautiful vases pre-
sented. Everyone was honored to have Mrs.
Roy Yamaguchi and her family present for

the first presentation.
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Above: Fujiya and Motoko Matsumoto with
Executive Director Jerelyn Biehl and the
new Roy Yamaguchi Perpetual trophies.




